SVMO

11-3-2022

The SMVO regular board meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. by President, Jannie Layne.
The following members were present:  Lonnie Young, Jim Reed, Chad Wolf, Jeff Vinger, Mark Fougerousse, Al Wille, Cheryl Tyson, Matt Mendenhall, and Jannie Layne.
There was no quorum for the October 2022 meeting, so no minutes were taken.
With no secretary present, Jannie Layne acted as secretary.
The treasurer’s report was approved as submitted by Jeff Vinger-end of October balance was $14,390.81.
Jannie Layne, President informed the board that it was time to put people in place that could and would lead the organization in a fund drive.  That is not her area of expertise, and she does not want to stand in the way of the organization moving forward.  She offered to resign and her resigned was refused by the board.  She agreed to continue her efforts moving forward to be assist in all ways possible.
Jim Reed reported there is the possibility of a major donation in the very near future.  He will continue his efforts and report as soon as the news can be confirmed.
Lonnie Young suggested we reach out to Cherokee Casino – Marvin at 918-218-8397 to find out who to contact for donations. (Jim Reed information you need for the fund-raising committee)
Richard Ryan was absent, but he is working on the golf tournament.  Matt Mendenhall will contact Richard moving forward to discuss and start on sponsorships and donations.
Matt Mendenhall will contact the country club to try to secure a date for a Christmas party.  Information will be provided to board as soon as possible.
With no other business before this group the meeting was adjourned.  
Respectfully submitted,
Jannie Layne, President, SVMO

These minutes are an accurate description of the events and comments of the 
SVMO meeting on November 3, 2022, taken from my handwritten notes.  If you need to correct any information, please send an email to me at: jannielayne1206@gmail.com





